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 Joni Hillman OBJNOT2015/0751/P 01/03/2015  10:34:03 I would like to object to this planning application. The rear of the property (ground floor flat, 16 

Savernake Road) has already been extended beyond the original size of properties along this road. This 

existing extension significantly blocks the light into my property and gives me a view of a wall from my 

window, rather than of sky. Extending further would compound the light problem even more and set a 

very worrying precedent. If my other neighbouring property (number 12) was to build a similar 

extension then light access to my property would be very badly affected indeed. I take less issue with 

the side return extension but I am very opposed to the proposal to further extend at the rear of the 

property because of the light issues outlined above. Additionally, noisy building work has already been 

going on at number 16 since the beginning of the year; the proposal to build this extension will mean 

the noise and disturbance will continue for many more months.
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